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We have been made aware of some
children using electric scooters to get to
school. These aren't road legal so we
are asking children to either bike or
walk to school instead.

The Christingle service is now on
Wednesday 13th December at 2pm
at the Cambourne Church. 

This is for children in KS2 only
(Years 3-6). Parents are welcome to
join us at the church for this service.
You will have receievd information
about the Christingle service via
ParentHub this week.

Welcome

The Big Ambitions
Survey

Christingle -
Change of Date

Diary Dates

24th November 2023

Mrs McMurray, Mr Emery & The
Jeavons Wood Team  Electric Scooters

Lost Property

Worry Workshop
There is an online ‘Feelings of Worry’
parenting workshop being held on
Wednesday 13th December 7-8pm with
Clare and Sam, our Education Inclusion
Family Advisors. 
To register for a place on the zoom
meeting please email:
IFSW@jeavonswood.org by Friday 8th
December please. 
This is aimed at supporting parents of
children who are experiencing feelings
of anxiety and who would like more
information. If you feel that your child is
worrying more than normal and may
need extra support please do attend this
workshop.

November 2023
Tues 28th        Yr 4 Swimming
Wed 29th       Yr 1 Phonics Workshop

December 2023
Tues 5th          KS1 Christmas Play 1.45 
Wed 6th         KS1 Christmas Play 9.30
Wed 13th       KS2 Christingle
Wed 13th       Online Worry Workshop
Wed 13th       FS Nativity (Bumblebees)
Thurs 14th       FS Nativity (Dragonflies)
Wed 20th       Last day of term

Play Leaders
We now have Year 6 Play Leaders!
They have taken part in training
sessions last week and are now on the
playground every lunchtime running
activities for all children to enjoy! 

The Children’s Commissioner for
England has asked if all parents could
please complete this survey with their
child:
//www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/
thebigambition

“The Big Ambition provides a much-
needed opportunity for the children of
England to tell political decision makers
what is important to them ahead of the
General Election”

Each year, we make hampers for some
of our families to help during the festive
period. If you would like to donate any
items towards these hampers and are
able to spare any special Christmas
treats, suitable for a Christmas themed
hamper, please leave it on the table in
the office foyer. Please no
fresh/perishable items. 
If you would like to nominate a family
or yourself, please email Mrs Hubbard
IFSW@jeavonswood.org

We are accumulating quite a lot of lost
property at school. There is a lost
property box in the cloakroom for each
year group. Parents are welcome to
come in at the end of the school day to
find any lost property. 
Anything unnamed that is left at the end
of term will go to the PTA Second Hand
Donation box or the Uniform Exchange.

Christmas Hamper
Donations

Term Dates
We are aware that some incorrect term
dates were sent to parents. Please see
our Term Dates for 2023/2024 in the
attachments, and join our Google
calendar.

We have had a lovely week and we are
excited for the build up to all our
Christrmas activities coming up soon.
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